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Somera, Alisa (BOS)

From: Low, Jen (BOS)
Sent: Wednesday, November 19, 2014 10:55 AM
Subject: RE: Your PROSAC appointment

From: Richard Ivanhoe [mailto:richardivanhoe@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 18, 2014 7:42 PM 
To: Low, Jen (BOS) 
Cc: Johnston, Conor (BOS) 
Subject: Re: Your PROSAC appointment 
 
Thank you, Jen.  Here's my paragraph: 
 
I have been one of the District 5 representatives to PROSAC since August, 2012.  I have 
attended and participated in almost all of the monthly PROSAC meetings since then.  About 
a year and a half ago, I compiled a report describing the parks and open space within 
District 5, and determining the advocacy group for each, and I presented the report at a 
PROSAC meeting.  I have been involved with local groups that went through the recent 
Community Opportunity Fund process.  I have been learning about all of our City parks, 
and about the processes and funding required to acquire and develop open space.  I have 
enjoyed working with the PROSAC representatives from throughout San Francisco.  I would 
like to continue my work with PROSAC, and expect to improve my communications with 
various park advocacy groups and with my Supervisor.  Although I will not be attending the 
November 20 meeting, if the Committee has further questions for me, or wants to speak 
directly with me, I can be available to attend your next meeting. 
 
--Richard-- 
 


